
 

 

OPEN HOUSE INVITATION - IDRA 

November 18-27 2013 
 

 
 

 

We are close to our year’s end and are happy to invite you to our special event “Open House 

2013”.  

 

We will have the unique opportunity to show you our innovative solutions, and you can “touch” 

more than 15 machines and cells in final assembly and test phases. Feel free to walk and talk with 

our engineers who will be proud to discuss any technical aspects that you would like to explore 

deeper.  

 

From 560 ton up to our 4200 ton machines available to view. In particular you will see three OL 

4200 S ton machines that will be dedicated to the production of large aluminum and magnesium 

structural parts, one of which is our innovative “C” Compact version.   

 

See our full range of hot chamber machine models as well as our CNC product line: horizontal, 

vertical and tapping machines.  

 

We will also have some Daily Technical Presentations and Discussions on Structural Castings, 

Engine blocks and NoX Vacuum in our Idra Technical Center.  ITC  has offered many 

opportunities of Technical training and workshops to our customers and has achieved 

outstanding success during this year. 

 

2013 is our best year  for new order acquisition since 2000, and we want to celebrate it with you.  

 

I am looking forward to meeting you soon. 

 

Best regards. 

 

Riccardo Ferrario 

Idra Group General Manager 
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